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April 29, 2015

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

Dear Elected Official:
As an elected representative you have a duty to represent your electorate AND to uphold the 
Constitution.  As such, I implore you to uphold the Second Amendment.  It is a clear, concise 
amendment that is a core part of our Bill of Rights.  The right to bear arms is not in any way 
ambiguous, nor is it related to hunting, personal defense, or sport shooting.  I fail to see why so 
many legislators feel they have license and authority to undermine our constitutionally 
guaranteed rights.  It is very clearly written that this right shall not be infringed; Period.  This 
should not, nor can it, be amended.

Respectfuly,
Jason Gerner


